
 

 

Your response 
Question Your response 
Question 1: Please provide feedback on the 
additions, amendments and clarifications we 
have made to the wording of the licence 
condition to implement our decisions on the 
scope of the licence condition in our October 
2020 Statement, giving reasons for your 
response. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Question 2: Please provide feedback on the 
additions and clarifications to our ‘Guidance 
on EMF Compliance and Enforcement’, giving 
reasons for your response. 
 

This whole consultation appears to be based on 
the idea that PHE guidelines are statutory in 
law, when they are clearly termed 'guidelines' 
rather than legal requirements. Neither, in my 
understanding are ICNIRP guidelines statutory, 
rather again, merely guidelines. Levels of emf 
emissions are immaterial to the fact that these 
guidelines do nothing to protect the 
environment from being harmed, or those with 
metal implants.  It is also my understanding 
that it is the Secretary of State who has the 
responsibility for our health and not PHE.   
 
 

Question 3: Please provide feedback on the 
trial version of our EMF calculator, giving 
reasons for your response. 
 

 
 

 

Say No to 5G in North Yorkshire 

until tested and found to be safe 
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https://www.northyorkshireno25g.com/

